
 CPID Signs Strategic Cooperation Agreement with Dengta Municipal People's
Government and SPIC Financial Co., Ltd.

On December 24, 2021, CPID signed a strategic cooperation agreement with Dengta
Municipal People's Government and SPIC Financial Co., Ltd. at the headquarters in
Beijing. Mr. Gao Ping, Executive Director and President of CPID, Ms. Chen Dan, Mayor
of Dengta City, and Mr. Li Yunfeng, GM of SPIC Financial Co., Ltd., attended the
signing ceremony. Mr. Fu Jinsong, Deputy President and Acting Chairman of Labor
Union of CPID, Mr. Wu Qi, Vice Mayor of Dengta City, and Mr. Yu Xiaoyang, GM
Assistant of SPIC Financial Co., Ltd. and GM of General Affairs Department of SPIC
Financial Co., Ltd., signed the agreement on behalf of their sides, respectively.

Mr. Gao expressed a warm welcome to the visit of Ms. Chen and her delegation, and 
briefly introduced CPID’s experience and advantages in developing new energy, 
integrated intelligent energy, green electric transportation, energy storage and 
county-wide development. He said that CPID would prepare the overall development 
plan for Dengta City as soon as possible, accelerate the implementation of projects, and 
help Dengta City achieve the carbon peaking and carbon neutrality goals and rural 
revitalization. 

Mr. Li briefly introduced the basic situation of SPIC Financial Co., Ltd., and introduced 
that SPIC Financial Co., Ltd. would provide a full range of financing solutions for the 
overall development of Dengta City, and make every effort to provide financial guarantee 
for the implementation of project. 

Ms. Chen expressed her gratitude for the warm reception by CPID and SPIC Finance 



 

 

Company, and hoped that CPID and SPIC Financial Co., Ltd. would cooperate with 
Dengta City in developing clean energy, promoting rural revitalization, and helping the 
dual control system of total energy consumption and energy intensity and the carbon 
peaking and carbon neutrality goals. 

The leaders of Dengta City Economic Development Zone, Business Bureau and Yantai 
Street, and the relevant personnel from SPIC Financial Co., Ltd., CPID Development 
Department and China Power (Shenyang) Energy Investment Co., Ltd. attended the talk 
and signing ceremony. 

  


